
R.R.C.  Fall 2021 NEWS 
 

Leagues & fall programs begin soon: 

Handgun shooters may join the Community Pistol League (C.P.L. ) on Wednesdays. Their 
regular season starts Wed., 9/08/2021. The first relay starts between 4:00 and 4:30pm and the last relay 
ends by 7:00 or 8:00pm (depending on how many shooters). You do not need to be a member of the 
RRC to participate in that league but you must have a valid NYS Pistol permit and sign a waiver. For more 
information e-mail cpl@RochesterRifleClub.org or stop down on Wednesdays. 
 

Our chapter of The Well Armed Woman meets  on the 2nd Monday of each month from 6-
8pm.(Starting Monday 9/13/2021.  It is a 2 hour structured classroom and range time for women 
shooters. TWAW at RRC are led by Veronica Gervase Capriotti and Melinda Appleby.  
 

The Sporterifle (adult) league for men and women resumes on Thursday, 9/16/2021 at 7:00pm. 
For more info contact  dvogel@sporterifle.org 

 

Youth – Junior Sporterifle (for ages 12-18) resumes on Sunday afternoons at 2:00pm. The 
first gathering of the season in Sun., 9/19/2021 at 2:00pm. We even have .22 rifles for most youth to 
use. All youth must have a waiver signed by the parent / guardian. The RRC also arranges a free safety 
class for new Sporterifle youth. For more information contact dvogel@sporterifle.org. 
 

Basic .22 Rifle Safety Class SERIES. (For youth ages 12-19 or adults). The first class of the 
series began on Sunday, 9/19/2021 but additional youth may still join the class series. The Basic Rifle 
Class is held on Sundays from 5:00pm – 7:00pm. For more information & to pre-register please contact 
juniors@RochesterRifleClub.org or call 585-233-8541 or 585-321-3300 and leave a short message. 
 
 

NRA Personal Protection in the Home Course 
Sat Oct. 9, 2021 8am-6pm. This is an advanced course which includes live fire. See the e-mail (possibly in 

your spam or promotion folder) or more info on our web-site. The DEADLINE to pre-
register is Monday, September 9, 2021. Spaces are limited and class may be re-
scheduled for later in the year if a few more people do not pre-register. 



 

 

Other News 

1. Our leagues will continue to social distance (shoot on every other firing point) and sanitize.  
2. Just a reminder that the RRC Board of Directors currently allows a member to bring in a guest, 

but each guest must be continuously supervised  by a current member , only one at a time. This 
means the member and guest take turns shooting. The guest signs the guest log and a waiver 
prior to using the range. 

3. During open shooting, handgun shooters may fire at the 33feet (10meter) carrier stop instead of 
50feet on points 1 thru 4 only. See link on web-site homepage to current range rules and see  
signage. 

 

Congratulations to the Rochester Rifle Club for winning the 
High Club Team in a .22 rifle Smallbore Prone championship 
at Camp Perry this summer. Jeff Lagendyk ,Andre Gross, Abigail Benson &  Mike 
Benson are also on the RRC Board of Directors and all have assisted in our Junior Precision Program. 

                                   

 

 


